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Willis M. Allen Company
Real Estate Specialists Since 1914

Exclusive Affiliate

October 11, 1998

To Whom It May Concern:

Pat O'Brien of  Del Mar Screens has been a reliable and competent sub contractor for us
and we feel confident to recommend him in the field of  screen repair, replacement and
minor door maintenance.

Please feel free to call for any reference.

Sincerely,

Drea Williams
Broker
Property Manager

La Jolla-Corporate
1131 Wall Street

La Jolla, Ca 92037
619/459-4033

Del Mar
1424 Camino Del Mar
Del Mar, CA 92014

619/755-6761

Rancho Santa Fe
P.O. Box 107

Rancho Santa Fe, CA
619/756-2444

Point Loma
2904 Cañon St.

San Diego, CA 92106
619/226-7800

Back to Home Page for Del Mar Screens

file:///Users/daynahydrick/Documents/FTP_Delmarscreens/index.html
file:///Users/daynahydrick/Documents/FTP_Delmarscreens/index.html

